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Madame President,
My delegation welcomes the delegation of Georgia to the 37th Session of UPR Working Group and thanks them for their report and presentation. 
Myanmar takes note of the efforts and commitments by Georgia for the promotion and protection of human rights in the country and implementation of the recommendations from second cycle of UPR.
Myanmar also recognizes the Constitutional amendments introduced in 2017-2018, which focused mainly on social rights, rights of persons with disabilities, child rights and gender equality. 
In the spirit of constructive engagement, Myanmar wishes to recommend the following: -
1. To enhance the on-going efforts in combating violence against women and protecting children from any forms of abuse; and
2. To continue its endeavours in fighting against trafficking in persons, including protection of and rendering support to the victims of trafficking.  
We wish Georgia every success in its review.
Thank you, Madame President.
*****
